State of Mississippi

TATE REEVES

Governor

MISSISSIPPI DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

January 4, 2023

Paul Griffin, President

Madison County Board of Supervisors
P.O. Box 608

Canton, MS 39046

Dear Mr. Griffin:

The Community Incentives Division has completed its review of the FY 2022 Community
Development Block Grant applications (CDBG) submitted in the Public Facilities category. We
received 20 applications in the Regular competition, requesting $10,898,511.15 for Program
Year 2022 from an allocation of $3,750,000. We received 55 applications in the Small
Government category, requesting $30,068,820.56 from an allocation of $8,864,008.

The limitations on CDBG funds make the selection process very competitive. Based upon the
review and the rating process conducted by our staff, your application did not rate within the
funding range.

Thank you for your interest in the Community Development Block Grant program. We look
forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

g

Steven C. Hardin
Director
Community Incentives Division
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